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Greetings!

In This Issue
Thank You ISC and Others
Remember Kindercottage

Like Us On
Facebook

Forward to a Friend

Join Our Mailing List!

THANK YOU!!
 
At the Annual Conference Meeting of the Illinois South Conference of the United Church
of Christ, an offering was taken for Kindercottage. Because of the generosity of those
churches in attendance at the meeting, a check for $4,987.01 was given to Kindercottage.
It will be put to good use for new learning opportunities. The children of Kindercottage

https://www.unipreskindercottage.org/
https://www.unipreskindercottage.org/about-us/
https://www.unipreskindercottage.org/staff/
https://www.unipreskindercottage.org/board-of-directors/
https://www.unipreskindercottage.org/donate/
https://www.facebook.com/pages/Uni-Pres-Kindercottage-Daycare-Center-Home-of-the-Busy-Bees/105577722798159
http://ui.constantcontact.com/sa/fwtf.jsp?m=1114432653715&a=1133540284223&ea=
http://visitor.r20.constantcontact.com/email.jsp?m=1114432653715


say "THANK YOU!!" 

 
 

THANKSGIVING AND CHRISTMAS
 
The holiday seasons are approaching. We, at Kindercottage, wish everyone a happy and
blessing-filled Thanksgiving. We are grateful for those churches that will be bringing food
baskets and other items for Thanksgiving meals. One delivery arrived today from Zion
UCC in New Baden. Our families will have Thanksgiving Dinner. THANK YOU!!!
  
Names of children needing Christmas gifts have been mailed to congregations. If your
congregation would like names and has not received them, please contact Brenda. We
appreciate all that you do for the children. Other needs that we have are diapers, paper
products and cleaning supplies. Gifts of food for our families are always appreciated as
well. Thank you for your generous gifts in the past. 



 
GIFTS OF BOOKS

 
A visitor came to us today bearing books! Gracie Schlafly, of The Community Outreach
Program in Waterloo, delivered many books for our young children today. We are very
grateful for their gift. The books will be put to good use! THANK YOU!!



We ask that you remember to include Uni-Pres Kindercottage in your will or
trust documents. We would be ever so grateful! Thank you!
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